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LETTER OF CERTIFICATION 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
We are delighted to issue this official certification commending the outstanding achievements of Mr. A S M Humaun 
Kabir as a Youth Envoy for the ITU Generation Connect Asia and the Pacific (GC-ASP). He has showcased exemplary 
dedication and remarkable contributions to the ITU Youth initiative “Generation Connect” in the Asia and Pacific 
region. 
 
Generation Connect was established in 2020 as the flagship initiative of the ITU Youth Strategy, in line with the 
United Nations Youth 2030 Agenda, with the mission to engage global youth and encourage their participation as 
equal partners alongside the leaders of today’s digital change, empowering young people with the skills and 
opportunities to advance their vision of a connected future. Generation Connect aims to engage all young people 
across the world, in the digital development agenda, no matter where they come from. 
 

 

  
  

 
   

 
 

   
  

   
  

Mr. Kabir has been an exceptional GC-ASP youth envoy since February 2021, displaying immense commitment and 
dedication to the development of the GC-ASP Action Plan 2022-2025, and was selected as a youth delegate at the 
ITU Plenipotentiary Conference 2022 (PP-22) in Bucharest, Romania. Additionally, he was nominated as a GC-ASP 
youth representative to participate and make interventions at a number of ITU activities, including the ITU Council 
2023, Girls in ICT Day Bangladesh, Child Online Protection Regional Concluding Workshop and contributed to the 
ITU Global E-waste Monitor 2023, wherein he demonstrated exemplary organizational, leadership, and 
communication skills.

 

 

Through his involvement in these initiatives, Mr. Kabir has shown excellent teamwork and interpersonal skills, as 
well as the ability to think critically and creatively. His proactive involvement has made a profound impact on the 
success of the youth initiative and the empowerment of young individuals in the telecommunications industry.

We extend our sincerest gratitude to Mr. Kabir for his invaluable contributions and congratulate him on this well-
deserved recognition. We eagerly anticipate his continued accomplishments and trust that his journey will serve as 
an inspiration for countless others.

 

 
 

Yours sincerely,

 

 Atsuko Okuda

Regional Director
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